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Update no 03/10

Important information for ASX Listed Entities

ASX Company Announcements Office - operating
hours over Easter 2010

Company Announcements Office (CAO) will not be closing
early on Thursday 1 April 2010. CAO will close at the usual
time, 8:30pm Sydney time, on Thursday, 1
April 2010.

CAO will be closed on Friday 2 April and Monday 5 April
2010.

ASX Company Announcements Office - change to
operating hours following end of
daylight saving time

Companies are reminded that daylight saving ends at
3:00am on Sunday 4
April 2010.

CAO's closing time during daylight saving over 2009-2010
has been 8:30pm
Sydney time, because Western Australia
was three hours behind.

From Tuesday 6 Apri1 2010, CAO will open at 8:30am
Sydney time and close at
7:30pm Sydney time.

To help keep our Listed Entities informed of information and events ASX will be sending emails to the

Company Secretary's Office from time to time. You are receiving this email because you have been

identified as a key contact within the Company Secretary's Office at your organisation. If you would like

to update your email address please do so via the Directors/Senior Management page on ASX Online for

Companies. Feel free to forward this email to any relevant parties within your organisation.


